
 
 

 

 
 

 

Mr. Ciaran McGivern                                                                            12th April 2024 

Coolmine Bridge Club      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ciaran, 

 

On behalf of St. Francis Hospice please accept our deepest thanks for the very generous 

contribution of €1,500.00, being the proceeds of the funds raised for the hospice at the 

Coolmine Bridge Club Event, held in aid of the hospice. 

  

Your continued support is very much appreciated and I would be most grateful if you 

would convey our sincere thanks to the members and to everyone who attended and 

contributed so generously. 

 

Please know that you have made a difference, you have helped to create funds so that 

patients and families will experience compassionate caring at a deep physical, spiritual 

and emotional level when they are in most need of support in their lives.  

 

Again, our deepest and heartfelt thanks for your support of St. Francis Hospice.   

 

With best wishes to all.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                 

                     
___________________________ 

Bernadette Gillis 

Events/Community Co-Ordinator 
 

 

 

            
Registered Charity No. 20027193                    Company Registration No. 153874 

 


